IMPORTANT UPDATES

From Monday 31 August the wearing of face coverings will be
mandatory for all children travelling on school transport unless
exempt. Pupils must keep face coverings on when in corridors,
moving between classes and in communal areas (including
toilets). We respectfully ask that you provide a face covering as
required. If this causes you any difficulties, please contact the
school on Tel: 01340 871522 or email:
admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk

Outdoor clothing
Please ensure that your child
has appropriate outdoor
clothing for the weather.
During very inclement DO NOT attend school if you
weather pupils will be able to have any of the following:
use the allocated indoor e new continuous cough
social areas. ¢ Fever/high temperature
o Loss of taste or smell

Maintain 2 metre distance from adults at %’
all times. =/




